
 

 

         2-7–2022   
   
 

TLQMC Board Meeting 
 
 
  Tom Sweet opened the meeting at 2:00pm. Tom informed the Board 

that John Clough will be filling the position of Rules Chairman. 
 
 Nick Smyth asked if there were any questions regarding the Men’s Club 

website. Tom Sweet suggested refining the website and eliminate the  
Classified ( items for sale) section. Also, the current President’s 
Newsletter will be removed at the end of the month. 

 
 Dennis Asher reported that the Member/Member/Member/Guest event 

dates have to be rescheduled because of a conflict. He has requested  
date changes of 4/4 and 4/5 with the golf course. Those dates have been 
approved by the golf course as of 2-8-22. This may require rescheduling 
other events such as the Eclectic tournament.  

 
 The Board discussed having three General Men’s Club meetings this 

year, one which is the Annual Membership Meeting. The next General 
Men’s Club Meeting will be on 4-11-22 at 3:00pm. The Board will meet 
before the General Meeting at 1:30pm in the Santa Rosa Room.  

 
 Mike Budd reported the current Men’s Club has 134 members. One new 

member added, Bob West. 
 
 Mike Wolff reported the Men’s Club current balances $15,119.00 
 
 Bill Gorgone discussed the low entry applications for the Couples 

Tournament (22 Couples) and also for the Men’s Club Championship 
Tournament. This led to a bigger discussion of Men’s Club participation 
in tournaments. The Board will discuss this with the Men’s Club at the 
General Meeting on 4-11-22. Hopefully we get some member input on 
what types of tournaments they enjoy and would like to participate in.  

 
 The minutes from 1-17-22 were approved and the meeting adjourned at 

3:24pm. 


